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COMMENTS 

SB 2483, SD2, HD1 
RELATING TO ENERGY. 

 
Chair Johanson, Vice Chair Kitagawa, and Members of the Committee, the 

Hawai‘i State Energy Office (HSEO) offers comments on SB 2483, SD2, HD1, which 

requires the Hawaii Natural Energy Institute to evaluate the benefits and costs of 

dispatching renewable energy resources considering the context of ongoing state 

energy planning efforts. 

HSEO will continue to work with the Hawaii Natural Energy Institute and others in 

the evaluation, analysis, integration, and communication of the issues, options, 

technologies, resources, and policies to be considered in the energy sector, which is 

consistent with our statutory role. 

HSEO defers to the appropriate agency regarding the implementation and fiscal 

impacts of this measure. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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